

June 15, 2023

To:

Mr. Patrick O'Neil

Owner

Pride Care Ambulance

From: Dennis Reynolds

VBEMS Operations Manager

On June 15, 2023, Tyler Dunfield, on behalf of Pride Care Ambulance, requested that Van Buren Emeral Medical Services begin to cover the Bangor area prior to the originally agreed July 1, 2023 date. Pride requested s a June 16, 2023 transfer date. Van Buren Emergency Medical Services agrees to assume coverage on June 16, 2023 at 0700 hrs.

The 911 coverage area will consist of the following municipalities:

Arlington Township Bangor City Bangor Township Hartford City Hartford Township

With this agreement, Pride Care Ambulance <u>agrees to will</u> forfeit all related millage tax subsidy for the above municipalities from June 16, 2023- June 30, 2023 (15 days) from the 2nd quarter of the 2023 distribution. This <u>amount</u> will be distributed by Van Buren County Treasurer to Van Buren Emergency Medical Services in accordance with current practice.

Signatures of both parties will indicate an agreement of the above conditions.

Dennis Reynolds, VBEMS

Patrick O'Neil, Pride Care

39338 Red Arrow Highwa PO Box 133 Paw Paw, MI 49079

reynoldd@bronsonhg.or@ Phone: 269-657-2996 Fax: 269-657-6525